

Thanks for your interest in receiving news from Pittsburgh Theological Seminary!

You'll soon receive an e-mail confirmation asking you to verify your enrollment.

If you don't see the e-mail, check your junk/spam box for the message "Confirm Your Newsletter Signup - Pittsburgh Theological Seminary." You can manage your subscription at any time by clicking "Preference" at the bottom of each e-mail. And, be sure to check out our full list of e-newsletters for general info, alum updates, and highlights from resource programs.

If you have questions, please e-mail Click to view e-mail and we'll be happy to help!

Pittsburgh Theological Seminary 616 North Highland Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15206 Phone: 412-362-5610



FIND YOUR PROGRAM
REQUEST INFO
APPLY ONLINE
VISIT THE CAMPUS

News & EventsContactDirectionsEmployment Save Page As PDF

Privacy Policy

COVID-19

Accessibility

Anti-Discrimination

Title IX And Anti-Harassment